
 

 
 

   
  
 
 

4 September 2023 
  
  

 
Dear  
 
ATISN 18804 – FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST – CORS-Y-GEDOL 
REGISTERED HISTORIC PARK AND GARDEN  
 
Thank you for your request on 6 August which I received on 7 August.  
You asked that we provide the following information: 
 

• the report used to designate agricultural land adjacent to Cors-y-Gedol as an 
Historic Park and Garden; 

 

• paper copies of the information originally submitted to Cadw/ICOMOS on 
Cors-y-Gedol recommending its inclusion on the Register of Historic Parks 
and Gardens and notes of discussion between all the parties who assisted in 
the compilation of the published Register; and 

 

• a copy of the digital map of the registered historic park and garden at Cors-y-
Gedol. 
 

You subsequently provided clarification that the report you requested was prepared 
by Margaret Mason. 
 
I understand that Matthew Coward, Cadw confirmed by email on 31 January 2022 
that we do not hold the report that you have requested. I have searched our paper 
and electronic records again and can confirm that we do not hold the information that 
you have requested. While we do not hold the said document we have since 
reviewed the original decision and have previously provided you with all of the 
relevant documentation including our Inspector’s analysis. Similarly, the points that 
you raised in your email of 6 August were answered in Mr Coward’s e-mail to you of 
31 January 2022. I would add that the digital map of the entry for Cors-y-Gedol is 
now available on Cof Cymru Cof Cymru | Cadw (gov.wales) and Datamap Wales  
Registered Historic Parks and Gardens | DataMapWales (gov.wales) 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you 
can ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response. 
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government,  
Cathays Park,  
Cardiff,  
CF10 3NQ  
or email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcadw.gov.wales%2Fadvice-support%2Fcof-cymru&data=05%7C01%7CPhilip.Hobson%40gov.wales%7Cdb3375a5d8b642dfc8c208db974a3b04%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638270117986301468%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3O%2FVDHMOy%2BUJaOfsl4gtmP1GF%2F7HcnRCaQZoAdZCe3Q%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdatamap.gov.wales%2Flayergroups%2Fgeonode%3Aregistered_historic_parks_and_gardens&data=05%7C01%7CPhilip.Hobson%40gov.wales%7Cdb3375a5d8b642dfc8c208db974a3b04%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638270117986301468%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BzQVX0rMd673P7sdxFe%2BX3QlRWGDLMTLonhAnfzq5EE%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales


 

 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above. 
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner. The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF 
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a 
complaint until it has been through our own internal review process.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 


